
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

 
Dear parent, 

 
Kindly note that the EVS Assessment Term III has been rescheduled for the participants of *Stargaze and the same 
will be conducted on Thursday, 15 December 2022. 
 
However, the EVS Assessment for all the non-participants, will be conducted as per schedule i.e. Tuesday, 13 
December 2022. 
 
Thanks, and regards 

Circular No. 092/BBPS, Pry PR 


